
Final Session of the Bishop’s Lenten Study 

Mark your calendar to join us at the final session of the 2017 Bishop’s Lenten 
Study, Wednesday, March 29 at Christian Theological Seminary where Bishop Julius C. Trimble 
will preach at the 11:30 a.m. Chapel Service and join participants in continuing the conversation 
during the session.  

Learn more about the Bishop's Lenten Study here. 
 

http://www.inumc.org/!FBGEbhieC1-SJEiZE74WqtdVdWPViB-os5lIFVH74j3SVZVw0C2piyndHWXn3FPkw

